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12 June 2024 

 

Power Incident in Wong Tai Sin 

 

At around 8:02pm today (12 June), CLP Power Hong Kong Limited (CLP Power)’s 11kV 

underground cable in Wong Tai Sin area experienced a fault, affecting the power 

supply to approximately 2,250 customers. Affected buildings include Mei Tak House 

at Mei Tung Estate, Lions Rise, and Lung Kwong House in Wong Tai Sin. 

CLP Power has deployed mobile generators to the site and is carrying out urgent repair 

work in full steam with a view to restoring power supply to the affected customers as 

soon as possible.  The power restoration work is expected to be completed around 

midnight. 

Throughout this period, CLP Power has maintained close communication with the 

management office of the affected buildings and has deployed staff to the site to offer 

assistance and support with the Care Teams. 

CLP Power apologises for any inconvenience caused and expresses our gratitude to 

the affected customers and community leaders for their understanding and assistance. 
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